
 

Special SPS Alert 125c: 

SPS Access Update 

  

Release date: 11/15/2019 

  

  

SPS is scheduled to be available to all employees 
by Monday morning, November 18th.  We 

anticipate the Open Enrollment period will be 
extended to Tuesday, November 19th, closing at 
5:00pm.  We will update you with any additional 

changes.   

Please pass on this information to your employees, 
with a reminder about the New Dependents 

Documentation Requirements. 

Thank you for your patience.  
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